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To encourage young researchers and academicians, the academic session 2022-23 began with a 

webinar on Systematic Literature Review. Systematic Literature Reviews or SLRs are a way of 

synthesising all published evidence on a topic and appraising the quality of this evidence. As a 

research methodology, it is used to examine data and findings of other authors relative to a 

specified research question. The webinar was jointly conducted by Prof. Meena Mathur, Professor 

at FMS, MLS University, Udaipur, Rajasthan and Dr. Montu Bose, Assistant Professor, 

Department of Policy and Management Studies, TERI School of Advanced Studies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A call for project proposals to be undertaken jointly by the College faculty and students from the 

College, under the aegis of COE, was announced in June 2022 and presentations for the proposals 

was organised on 14th July 2022. Prof. (Retired) Suresh Aggarwal, Department of Business 

Economics, University of Delhi and Prof. Pankaj Gupta, Centre for Management Studies, Jamia 

Millia Islamia University, along with our Principal Dr. Jatinder Bir Singh were members of the 

Appraisal Committee. Eight project proposals were accepted and a subsequent review of the 

progress of the accepted projects was organised on 17th February 2023. Prof. (Retired) Suresh 

Aggarwal and Prof. Madan from the Department of Commerce, University of Delhi assessed all 

the projects via interactions/presentations by the investigators and found the progress of all the 

projects to be satisfactory. 

  



Two Workshops on Qualitative Research Methods were organised on 16th and 22nd September 

2023 respectively in collaboration with the IQAC unit of the College. Prof. Hemandra Dangi, from 

Department of Commerce, University of Delhi was the resource person for both the sessions. He 

helped acquaint the faculty with the software NVIVO in the first session and extensively discussed 

Bibliometric Analysis in the latter session. 25 faculty members attended the sessions. 

 

The Centre in collaboration with and Department of Business Economics and Management Studies 

organised a three-session workshop, titled “Basic Research Workshop - A Practical Approach 

using SPSS,” on the 21st, 24th and 27th of February 2023. Dr Meenu Chopra, Assistant Professor, 

Department of Business Economics and Management Studies, the resource person for the 

workshop, introduced the students to the nuances of the research process. The enriching sessions 

focused on imparting the basic skills in research techniques and statistical tests to 30 students from 

various courses. 

  

To prepare students of Economics (Hons) to undertake research oriented projects, COE conducted 

two hands-on training sessions on the statistical package, SPSS and the econometric package Gretl  

on 4th and 5th March 2023 respectively. The sessions were conducted by Dr. Ankita Aggarwal, 

Assistant Professor, Department of Business Economics and Management Studies and Dr. 

Deepika Goel, Associate Professor, Department of Economics, Aryabhatta College, University of 

Delhi. The workshop was attended by 50 participants and both the sessions ended with an 

absorbing interaction with speakers. 

  


